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Dear Sir/Madam,

As a concerned citizen of Queensland, I write to ask that you act on
my behalf to oppose the changes to the current abortion bill.  It is
to our shame that so many children are killed before given the chance
to live a life and make a contribution to our society.  I don't
believe that anybody has the authority to terminate someone else's
life without being given the right of appeal.  We do not have capital
punishment laws in the country, so I believe that we should not be
giving further opportunity for the innocent unborn lives to be
terminated.

Yours faithfully,

Donna Gallehawk
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